
Washington Township  
Northampton County — Recreation Committee 

 

1021 Washington Blvd 
Bangor PA 18013 
(610) 588-1524 

 

MEETING MINUTES 

FEBRUARY 25, 2025 
 

Call to Order: Nelson Hill called the meeting to order at 7:03 p.m.  

Attendees: Nelson Hill, Terry Paicer, Tyler MacDonald, Melanie Gold 

BOS Liaison: Justin Huratiak 

Members Excused: Steve Sanders, Al Miller, Gwen Miller 

 

Approval of Agenda: Terry made a motion, seconded by Tyler, to approve the agenda. Motion carried. 

 

Approval of the Minutes from January 28, 2025: Melanie made a motion, seconded by Terry, to approve the 

minutes. Motion carried. 

 

Approval of the Treasurer’s Report from January 28, 2025. Terry made a motion, seconded by Tyler, to approve 

the report. Motion carried. There was one question about the origin of the $124.38 deposit. 

 

Change of Secretary Position: Tyler made a motion, seconded by Terry, to approve Melanie Gold as new 

Recreation Committee Recording Secretary. Motion carried. 

 

Public Comment: There were 3 members of the public in attendance. Tammy Slayton and Brad Borger reaffirmed 

their interest in the possible expansion of the frisbee golf area. They’ll present their suggestions at a future meeting. 

 

Communications: None 

 

Board of Supervisors Report: None 

 

Committee Reports: 

Pavillion Rentals: 2 (1 in May; 1 in June) 

Field Rentals: No activity 

 

Old Business:  

Dog Park  

• Per the provisions of the Greenways, Trails, and Recreation grant, Lisa has gotten quotes from Anchor 

Fence Company in Allentown. The preference is for a black-coated chain-link fence with galvanized posts 

and a bottom rail. 

• She will request quotes from one or two COSTAR vendors for comparison. 

• Lisa will circulate signage wording by email to the Rec committee. 

 



Tree Planting 

• Terry reports no active plans, though he will be marking trees in Spring. 

• Justin pointed out that we’ll need to address the dead ash trees and poison ivy on the property. 

• Nelson mentioned that the PA Game Commission could be a potential source for saplings in Spring. 

 

New Business: None 

 

Adjournment: Tyler made a motion, seconded by Terry, to adjourn the meeting at 7:55 p.m.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 
Melanie Gold 
Melanie Gold, Recreation Recording Secretary  
 


